
 
 

FFRC Press Statement: Senate GOP Farm Bill Framework:: June 12, 2024: 
FFRC Executive Director Bill Imbergamo issued the following statement 
regarding the release of a Farm Bill “Framework” by Senator John Boozman 
(R-AR) 
 
“We applaud Ranking Member Boozman for releasing a very strong forestry 
title in his Farm Bill framework. Communities that rely on National Forests 
can’t wait for the key reforms proposed today. It’s time for Congress to pass 
these critical provisions so the Forest Service can start using them this year.” 
 
About the FFRC: FFRC is a national coalition of wood products companies, local governments, 
conservation groups united by concern for the National Forests. FFRC supports improving the 
management of the federal lands to support healthy forests and vibrant rural communities. 
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